Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 10:40 AM

To: 'info@envirosoiltech.com’

Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Ed Hemmat
(edhemmat@gmail.com)

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003148 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000006271, EMBL LLC

Tank, 1501 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Mr. Hamedi,

| have spoken with my supervisor, Paresh Khatri, regarding the subject case. Based on our discussion, | will be preparing
a letter requesting further work at the site.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: info@envirosoiltech.com [mailto:info@envirosoiltech.com]

Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 9:50 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; ed hemmat <edhemmat@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: RO#3148; 1501 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland

Good Morning Mr. Nowell,

We have tried to get intouch with you several times last week regarding the status of the case;
however, we haven't received any respond from you. We hope everything is okay with you.

Sincerely,

ESTC

Frank Hamedi

Tel: 408-297-1500

Email: info@envirosoiltech.com




